
Report on Sanskruti 
 
05th May2023, Don Bosco Institute of Technology: 

The Marathi Club of DBIT organized Sanskruti, a cultural event, on 5th April 2023 in the 
Fr. Santino Mondini Hall from 2.30pm to 5.00pm. The objective of the event was to enrich the 
cultural landscape of the institution and provide an opportunity for students to know more 
about the Marathi language, culture, and heritage for their holistic development. 
 

The event was graced by the presence of several dignitaries, including Fr. Mario Vaz, 
Fr. McEnroe Lopes, Fr. Nelson Carvalho, Dr. Prasanna Nambiar, Prof. Ashwini Kotrashetti and 
Prof. Poonam Chakraborty. The event was organized by the Marathi Club under the guidance 
of Prof. Mahesh Rajwade and Prof. Swapnil Gujarathi, the faculty coordinators of the club. 
 

The event saw participation from over 30 students, who actively participated in various 
cultural performances. The students displayed their talent and enthusiasm throughout the 
event, which added to the success of the event. 
 

The event also witnessed a large audience of over 250 students and faculty members, 
who came to witness and enjoy the cultural performances and learn more about Marathi 
culture and heritage. 
 

The event started with the entry of chief guests along with legim performance 
followed by the traditional lighting of the lamp by the dignitaries and the heads of the Marathi 
Club. The event featured a variety of cultural performances, including traditional Marathi folk 
songs like Powada, etc, dances like Lavani and Gondhal, and drama skit. The students 
enthusiastically participated in the performances and showcased their talent. The 
performances were accompanied by informative explanations about the significance of each 
act in Marathi culture. 
 

In addition to the cultural performances, the event also included a quiz about Marathi 
culture and language. The quiz was designed to test the students' knowledge of Marathi 
culture and to encourage them to learn more about the language and its heritage. The winners 
of the quiz were awarded prizes, which added to the excitement and enthusiasm of the 
participants. 
 

Overall, Sanskruti organized by the Marathi Club of DBIT was a huge success. It 
achieved its objective of enriching the cultural landscape of the institution and providing an 
opportunity for students to know more about the Marathi language, culture, and heritage. 
The event was well-organized and executed, and the students thoroughly enjoyed it. It was a 
great initiative towards promoting cultural diversity and inclusivity in the institution. 
 
Prepared by, 
Manish Shingre 
(Head of Marathi Club) 
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